
 Inspirational Quote: 

A T T E N D A N C E S  
Congratulations Year 4 

Class Attendance % 

R 98.4 

1 96.4 

2 99.3 

3 96.0 

4 100 

5 96.9 

6 95.3 

Barlow 170 

Rigby 110 

Southworth 181 

Wall 161 

'Doing our best for God' 

ST BERNADETTE ’ S CATHOL IC PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Newsletter F R I D A Y ,  2 4 T H  S E P T E M B E R  

HOUSE POINTS 
Congratulations Southworth 

Please don’t forget to 

check our website for  

up-to-date  

information from 

School and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s website 

Please click here for 

the Wednesday Word 

and here for the Faith 

Page 

 

Quick links: 

ParentPay 

Term Dates 

After School Clubs & 

Events 

Google Forms 
 

COVID 19 Autumn/

Winter Plan 

“The secret of happiness is to live moment by moment and to thank God 

for all that He, in His goodness, sends to us day after day.” 

by St. Gianna Molla  

BIRTHDAYS 

Alfie (Y2) celebrates 

his birthdays this 

week, we hope he 

enjoys his day 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the teacher drop in sessions this week. 

Lots of positive comments regarding the children settling in and how smart our new 

KS2 classrooms looked - thank you. 

To continue our excellent home school cooperation, please can I encourage you to 

regularly access the school website and weekly newsletter.  Although the office staff 

are always on hand to support you, all the information regarding after school clubs, 

dates, events, routines and much more, are readily accessible for your convenience. 

The weekly newsletter has been carefully considered.  It has been thought through 

with quick links that can be easily accessed via your phone. 

Recently asked questions: 

How do the Year 6 children apply for a position of responsibility? 

A much anticipated process! This information was included in your class welcome 

letter.  Further information will follow next week now the children have settled back 

into school. 

When will the after school catch up booster lessons start? 

As the children have settled back into school, our priority has been establishing new 

routines, checking on well-being, and assessing gaps in knowledge.   

As in the previous academic year, teachers will be making a phone call (next week) 

to those parents whose children have been invited to attend the after school catch-

up.  As part of our recovery programme, we also have regular intervention  

programmes, with groups of children, throughout the school day.  If your child is 

involved in these support groups, your child’s teacher will be contacting you to  

discuss.  

We will shortly be sending out dates for the autumn term teacher conference meet-

ings.  Further information will follow as to whether these will be face to face, zoom or 

telephone meetings. 

The meetings will provide you with the opportunity to discuss how your child has  

settled back into school, progress and subsequent support that may have been put in 

place. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

St. Bernadette's has registered to Morrison’s It's Good to Grow campaign to 

help encourage children to get out in to the garden and start growing. 

Please help us to collect points for some amazing equipment that we could 

use in our garden. 

Further information can be found at:  

https://www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/ 

Recently, cases of head lice have been identified across the school and we wanted to make 

sure you were kept informed.  

It is important that children are checked on a weekly basis so that any head lice can be 

dealt with quickly and before they are allowed to spread.  

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/community/diary
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/parents-information/parents-page
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-autumn-and-winter-plan-2021
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-autumn-and-winter-plan-2021
https://www.itsgoodtogrow.co.uk/
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Good Behaviour 

Year R Emilia Year 1 Rubén Year 2  George 

Year 3 Alex Year 4 Alfie Year 5 Maya Year 6 Lily 

 

 

Writing 

Year R Amelia 

Year 1 Ben Year 4 Corley 

Year 2 Reina Year 5 Ella 

Year 3 Beatrix Year 6 Tilly 

Merit Badge Winners 
Maths 

Year R Hughie 

Year 1 Shay Year 4 Cailin 

Year 2 Isabella Year 5 Joey 

Year 3 Thomas Year 6 Elsie 

This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R Sebastian, Romilly, Erin, Nathaniel 
& Isla 

Year 1 Sorcha, Olivia Mc & Alaina Year 2 Toby, Finnley & Orlando 

Year 3 Libby & Annabel Year 4 Billie, Darci, Matteo & 
Alanah 

Year 5 Sophia, Theo, Keceh & Scarlett 

Year 6 Zachary, Joshua, Alexander & Freddie 

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 
 

Thursday, 21st October: School closes for Half-Term 

Monday , 1st November: School returns from Half-Term 

Friday, 3rd December: Snow White, The Grand Theatre 7pm 

Friday, 17th December: School closes at 2 pm for Christmas 

Tuesday, 4th January: School returns  

Friday, 11th February: School closes for Half-Term 

Tuesday, 22nd February: School returns from Half-Term 

Thursday, 14th April School closes at 2pm for Easter 

Monday, 25th April, School returns 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

African Drumming 4.20pm collect from Reception    

Schools Alive  4.30pm collect from Reception   

Science   4.20pm collect from Reception  

Construction    4.20pm collect from Reception 

Hockey    4.30pm collect from Reception 

Choir    4.30pm collect from Small Hall 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar

